
29/10/2020 

MS Sherri Butler 
14 Suncrest Ave AVE 
Newport NSW 2106 
sherri@pittwaterresearch.com.au 

RE: DA2020/1042 - 349 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

This development is not in keeping with the masterplan for Robertson Road - that is, to 
promote a pedestrian village centre.
I am quite OK with shop top development of double storey (only) however it is entirely 
inappropriate for access to underground carparks to be in Robertson Road. This little road is 
very important to our village, and access to underground car parks in what is a very heavy foot 
traffic area is not safe - nor in keeping with the master plan. We really must protect our little 
village and this small side street is actually an integral part of our village in Newport... it is NOT 
just a side street. Access to the carpark must be moved. 

Sent: 29/10/2020 1:09:18 PM
Subject: Online Submission


